

## Empire City Motorcycle Club

PO Box 1881 New York, NY 10011

December 18, 2000

Mr. Jeff Arnold 47-07 28<sup>th</sup> Avenue Astoria, NY 11103-1116

Dear Jeff,

On behalf of the Leake & Watts Specialized Foster Care Home and the President of the Empire City Motorcycle Club, I would like to thank you for your generous gifts. Your donation of a set-of-four Reidel Overture wine classes, a set-of-eight Cuervo Margherita mugs, a Bailey's blanket and three liter-bottles of Santa Margherita Pinot Grigio was used as door prizes, which played a significant part in making our fundraiser a success.

During this time of plenty, only a few recognize how many are without, and fewer still that reach out to make a difference – you are one of those precious few who have reached out to give happiness to a child who has known mostly heartache.

There is no greater gift than one given from the heart and no greater reward than to touch the life of a child. Your contribution has made a difference this holiday. You have helped to brighten the lives of children who would otherwise have had no holiday. I cannot thank you enough for your support of the ECMC Toys for Tots holiday party. With your generous support you have brought a young child with AIDS into your heart and provided a happy holiday.

CLANCE CONTROL CONTROL

I wish you a Joyous Holiday Season and all the best in the New Year.

Sincerely,

Pulled Ho

Richard Gaines

Corresponding Secretary